
Join us to support 
 

Softball
Game

Rockwall’s 1st Annual
Police vs. Fire Softball Game

Where : Rockwall High School baseball field 
at Campbell Complex across from the school

When : April 22, 2017 @ 10am
Admission: Canned goods

Come join us for a fun, friendly rivalry 
and help us give back to our community

To learn more visit : 
RockwallPOA.org or RockwallFirefighters.org


